

WHERE ABILITY MEETS OPPORTUNITY

May 9, 2019

Emmett Moore
President
Bay Disposal and Recycling
2224 Springfield Avenue
Norfolk, VA 23523

Dear Mr. Moore,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with the VersAbility staff to discuss the future expanded use of your facility located on 58th street in Copeland Industrial Park. As an adjacent property owner, VersAbility values Bay Disposal and Recycling as both a good business partner and a good neighbor within the industrial park area. After listening to your proposed expansion of the operation to include a wider range of services we support your proposal based on the understanding that there will be no noticeable changes in the air quality compared to current operations conducted on your site.

Please feel free to use this letter as an affirmative endorsement in support of your planned expansion. I will continue to serve as the Point of Contact should any organization or entity have questions concerning VersAbility's position on the issue.

Sincerely,

Jerrold Twigg

Chie Operating Officer